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May 24, 2022

Max Khanin
Electronics System Engineer
Mitre Corporation

RE: Mitre Corporation
Special Temporary Authority

Dear. Mr. Khanin:

APCO-AFC is in receipt of your request via email for coordination of Mitre
Corporation’s Special Temporary Authority. Specifically, Mitre Corporations
has requested Special Temporary Authority (STA) from the FCC to operate in
the following frequency ranges 798-808 MHz and 832-849 MHz in the date
range of 6/22/22 to 9/30/22 with intermittent usage.

MITRE has filed an STA request to support a technology demonstration of a
private internal ship-board communication network for the US Coast Guard
upon a US Coast Guard vessel. For this proof of demonstration, transmitters
will be placed in various rooms inside a USCG ship and will be acting as
access points for mobile users inside that space.

APCO has completed its review of the application and related documents.
APCO has determined that operations as proposed would not cause any
harmful interference to Public Safety incumbents.

We do ask, however, that if Mitre Corporation operations cause any harmful
interference to Public Safety incumbents, Mitre Corporation should cease
operations on identified frequencies.

If there are any questions or concerns, please contact undersigned at (386)
944-2476 or email latiff@apcointl.org.

CO-AFC Director



